
Organ Donation Information Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Family's Last Name] Family, 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am contacting you on behalf of 

[Organization/Hospital Name] regarding the important topic of organ donation. 

We understand that discussing organ donation can be a sensitive matter. However, it is vital for 

us to provide you with information and answer any questions you may have about the process 

and its significance. Your family's perspective on this issue is crucial, and we are here to support 

you. 

We would like to request a meeting or a phone call at your convenience to discuss this further. 

Our aim is to ensure you have all the resources needed to make informed decisions. Please let us 

know a time that works for you, and we will do our best to accommodate. 

Thank you for considering this important matter. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


